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BACKGROUND

• 2nd Phase of 3
• Project will restore 2,170 lineal feet of 

channel into natural creek
• Flood protection
• New alignment allows greater retention 

during high flows
• In-stream structures and pools
• Project limits: Victoria Dr – Boron Ave
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Analysis

• Project advertised 1/12/21; 8 bids 
received 2/17/21, ranging from 
$2,173,141.00 to $3,032,695.00

• Low bid 21% under Engineer’s Estimate

• Construction anticipated to begin May 
2021 and last 100 working days
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Lower Colgan Creek Restoration- Phase 1

Before After
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Lower Colgan Creek Restoration- Phase 1

Before After
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RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended by the Transportation 
and Public Works Department that the 
Council, by motion, award Contract 
No.C01924, Lower Colgan Creek Restoration 
– Phase 2, in the amount of $2,173,141.00 
to the lowest responsible bidder, Team 
Ghilotti, Inc. of Petaluma, California, 
approve a 20% contract contingency, and 
authorize a total contract amount of 
$2,607,769.20.
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LOCATION MAP
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